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Lieutenant Governor Bryant, 

It was a pleasure meeting you at our organization's annual Advocacy Day luncheon last week. My father Bill Rigsby, pastor at N. 
Anderson Baptist Church, was excited to hear that we had met. He hoped that we would. When you walked into the room where we 
were hosting the legislative luncheon, I really didn't know who you were. Thank you for your kindness and humility as I made the 

connection. I hope you enjoyed the Greek food for lunch! We enjoyed the time spent visiting with your legislators.  
 

I just read your bio on the statehouse website and saw your connection to Camp Hope and Concord Community Church. You probably 
know some of our dear friends who have been involved in both of those ministries over the years. Matt and Jenny Reeves (I believe his 
parents attend your church?) and Young and Crystal Nguyen are friends of ours. I've met some of the other folks at your church as well 
when me and my boys came to the Father Son Campout at Camp Hope some years ago. We all have fond memories of these 

campouts.  
 

Anyway, just wanted to make this connection and say thank you again for stopping to speak with me. I am the president-elect of the SC 
Chapter of the American Society of Landscape Architects. If I can ever be of service to you or the State, please don't hesitate to call or 

email. I look forward to coming back next year and would love to reach out in advance to see if we could meet again.  
 

May God bless you and your family, 
 

Clint 
 

  
 

Clint Rigsby, PLA, ASLA, LEED AP 
Senior Landscape Architect 
(864) 298-0534 x 515 
 
(864) 884-9651 cell 
 
crigsby@seamonwhiteside.com 
 

www.seamonwhiteside.com 
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